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India’s Great Power Politics Jo Inge
Bekkevold 2020-12-23 This book
examines India’s foreign and defence
policy changes in response to China’s
growing economic and military power
ru-recept-india

and increased footprint across the
Indo-Pacific. It further explores
India’s role in the rivalry between
China and the United States. The book
looks at the strategic importance of
the Indian Ocean Region in the Indo1/15
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Pacific geopolitical landscape and
how India is managing China’s rise by
combining economic cooperation with a
wide set of balancing strategies. The
authors in this book critically
analyse the various tools of Indian
foreign policy, including defence
posture, security alignments, and
soft power diplomacy, among others,
and discuss the future trajectory of
India’s foreign policy and the
factors which will determine the
balance of power in the region and
the potential risks involved. The
book provides detailed insights into
the multifaceted and complex
relationship between India and China
and will be of great interest to
researchers and students of
international relations, Asian
studies, political science, and
economics. It will also be useful for
policymakers, journalists, and think
tanks interested in the India–China
relationship.
The Indian National Bibliography 2011
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Hidden Tibet Sergius L. Kuzmin
2011-01-01 This book traces the
history of Tibetan statehood from
ancient times to our days, describes
the life of the Tibetans at the times
of Feudalism and Socialism, the
coercive inclusion of Tibet into
People’s Republic of China, the
suppression of the national
liberation movement, the Cultural
Revolution, and subsequent reforms.
Many pictures and data concerning
these events are being published for
the first time.
Indian Journal of Social Development
2006
Business India 1991
Essays on Iran and Israel: An Indian
Perspective 2014-03-15 This book,
containing essays on themes relating
to India’s relations with Iran and
Israel, deals with issues that have
been intensely debated in the country
for some time now. India’s robust
ties with both Iran and Israel –
bitter adversaries for more than
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three decades – have intrigued West
Asia watchers. The essays herein
highlight the parallel nature of
India’s engagements with the two
countries and attempt to understand
the critical concept of strategic
autonomy that defines India’s foreign
policy postures on contentious
issues. The first five essays touch
on the central drivers of India’s
Iran policy and discuss the limits on
New Delhi’s relations with the
Islamic Republic. The last three
essays dealing with Israel highlight
the significance of India’s
intervention on questions relating to
Israel as well as Israel’s
inspirational connection with India.
With its unique treatment, lucid
analysis and unusual organisation,
this factually informed and policy
oriented collection of essays on
India, Iran and Israel will be an
extremely useful resource for
scholars, students, policymakers and
diplomats alike. It will also
ru-recept-india

interest business community involved
with the West Asian region as well as
any intelligent layperson looking for
facts and figures on subjects
discussed in the book.
The Indian Law Reports 1882
Journal of the Indian Chemical
Society Indian Chemical Society 2008
The Europa World Year: Kazakhstan Zimbabwe 2004
Life in the Courts of Rajasthan,
During the 18th Century Ramdev P.
Kathuria 1987
China-Burma-India Theater: Time Runs
Out in CBI 1953 Søgeord: Y-Force;
Kinesiske Hær; Kina; Wheeler, R.A.;
Yu Fei-peng; Wavell; Japan, Japanske
Styrker; US War Department; General
Marshall; Stimson, H.L.; Trident;
Krigshjælp; SEAC; Soong, T.V.;
Somervell, B.B.; SOS, Services of
Supply; Rangoon; Mountbatten;
Magruder, J.; Lo Cho-ying; Ledo Road;
MacArthur; McCloy, J.J.; Ho Yingchin; Guerrillakrig; Burma Campaign;
Currie, L.; CEF; Churchill;
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Chennault, C.L.; Wingate; Bissel,
C.L.; Arnold, H.H.; Alexander, H.
Statistics of the Foreign Trade of
India by Countries 1979-09
Acta Societatis Linguisticae
Europaeae 1986
Ru Welcome to India Corr/Leddy
1988-08-01
Individual Behaviors and Technologies
for Financial Innovations Wesley
Mendes-Da-Silva 2018-07-26 This book
offers comprehensive examination of
research on the relevance of
individual behavior and technology to
financial innovations. The chapters
cover current topics in finance
including integrated reporting,
people finance, crowdfunding, and
corporate networks. It provides
readers with an organized starting
point to explore individual behaviors
and new technologies used in
financial innovations. The explicit
and growing speed of the spread of
new technologies has hastened the
emergence of innovation in the field
ru-recept-india

of finance. Topics like the Internet
of Things, semantic computing and big
data finance are motivating the
construction of financial tools that
translate into new financial
mechanisms. This book strives help
readers better understand the dynamic
of the changes in financial systems
and the proliferation of financial
products. Individual Behaviors and
Technologies for Financial
Innovations is organized in 16
chapters, organized in three parts.
Part I has eight chapters that review
the research on gender differences in
attitudes about risk and propensity
to purchase automobile insurance,
financial literacy models for college
students, wellness and attitude of
university students in the use of
credit cards, impact of programs
income distribution and propensity to
remain in employment, financial
literacy and propensity to resort to
informal financing channels, risk
behavior in the use of credit cards
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by students. Part II reviews the
research on financing for startups
and SMEs, exploring funding through
crowdfunding platform, operating
credit unions, and using networks of
friends to finance small businesses
outside the domestic market. The four
chapters of Part III describe
contexts of financial innovation in
listed companies, including society's
demands on their behavior - we
discuss motivations for companies to
participate in corporate
sustainability indexes, corporate
performance through their profile of
socially responsible investments,
influence of networks of social
relations in the formation of boards,
and management of companies, and also
the precariousness of financial
decisions in large companies, as well
as the role of the internet in
corporate communication with the
market.
Chlor-alkali and Chlorate Technology
H. S. Burney 1999
ru-recept-india

Indian Journal of Technology 1992
Indian Antiquary 1880
Indian Journal of Chemistry 2007
Journal of the Indian Institute of
Science Indian Institute of Science,
Bangalore 2001
The Religious Factor in Russia's
Foreign Policy Alicja Curanović
2012-03-15 This book examines how
religion interacts with Russian
foreign policy, arguing that religion
is an important and neglected factor
in shaping Russia’s outlook towards
international relations. It surveys
the importance of religion for social
life in Russia, both historically and
at present, and considers a wide
range of Russian attitudes which are
affected by religion – such as
Russian nationalism, notions of
Slavic solidarity, the divine mission
of Russian Orthodox civilisation,
Russian imperialism, Russia’s special
approach towards Islam. The book
discusses how religious
organizations, especially the Russian
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Orthodox Church, operate in
international relations, pursuing
their own interests and those of the
Russian state; explores how religious
ideas and culture linked to religion
impinge on Russian attitudes and
identity, and thereby affect policy;
and demonstrates how policy
influenced by religion impacts on
Russian foreign policy in practice in
a wide range of examples, including
Russia’s relations with other
orthodox countries, non-orthodox
Western countries, Muslim countries,
Israel and the Vatican.
Cultura popular india-- y más allá
Shaheen Merali 2009
Indian Linguistics 2013
Miscellaneous Essays Relating to
Indian Subjects Brian Houghton
Hodgson 2013-08-21 First published in
2000. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Fossil Energy Update 1982
India-Russia Post Cold War Relations
Chandra Rekha 2017-04-28 Post Cold
ru-recept-india

War international relations have
undeniably been a litmus test for the
bilateral relations between India and
Russia. With the emergence of a new
international system, the foreign
policies of both countries vacillated
to explore new avenues of
partnerships with other international
players, an opportunity that
otherwise proved effective to a large
extent. National priorities and the
geo-political architecture remodelled
by the US, thus, compelled New Delhi
and Moscow to pursue a foreign policy
that moved away from serving the
interests of each other. While
defining the trends in the bilateral
relations between the two countries,
the strategic community has
questioned whether the relationship
can remain as special and strategic
as it had been in the past. Are both
countries still as relevant to one
another as they once were? As the
constant debate revolves around these
questions, the two entities have,
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however, indicated a certain level of
distinguishing characteristics in
order to address the complexities and
challenges in the partnership and
have acknowledged that their
relationship is not only special but
also indispensable. What has also
continued to remain undamaged and an
integral part of the bilateral
relations is mutual trust,
understanding and concern, thus,
resulting in maturity and pragmatism,
irrespective of the uncertainties
that the two countries face. It is in
this context, that the new stage in
the bilateral relations between the
two countries requires a thorough
assessment. It stands to reason that
with the developments that are taking
place in the current international
milieu, there is a need for India and
Russia to reemphasise their strong
strategic partnership, goodwill and
diplomatic trust that have stood the
test of time. This book undertakes a
serious assessment of the strategic
ru-recept-india

partnership in the contemporary
international set up. The seven
chapters of the book attempt to
address the myriad challenges through
detailed analyses and evaluation of
the partnership between India and
Russia in various spheres, including
the political, defence, economic,
nuclear, energy, science and
technology, security, and strategic
engagement.
The Global Digital Economy: A
Comparative Policy Analysis Carin
Coates 2015-01-08 This book explores
the intersection of public policy and
the fast changing digital media
economy. Over the last 20 years,
digital technologies and digital
content have revolutionized many
aspects of social, economic and
political life around the world.
Governments, locked into the policies
and programs of the traditional
economy, are struggling to respond to
this dynamic and commercially unique
global ecosystem. This study examines
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the nature and extent of the digital
economy, looking at both the
commercial diversity within the
sector and the different digital
implementations across the world.
While the digital engagement of North
America is well known, the scale and
intensity of digital growth in East
Asia is not fully understood not are
the transformative changes occurring
in parts of Africa. The digital world
is marked by the unexpected and rapid
re-orientation of economic, social,
cultural and political affairs. The
digitization of work, for example,
has already brought major disruptions
within national economies.
Governments are struggling to
respond, in part because of pressures
from the traditional industrial and
resource sectors but also because of
the unique, somewhat anarchistic
nature of the digital content
industry. The Global Digital Economy
provides a profile of the global
digital environment, reviews current
ru-recept-india

government digital policies (with an
emphasis on innovative strategies),
and offers policy suggestions for
national and subnational governments.
Countries that respond creatively to
the digital economy--like Taiwan,
South Korea, Finland and Israel-stand to prosper from the anticipated
accelerated growth of the sector.
Those nations that struggle to keep
pace with the digital infrastructure
needs of the new economy and with the
potential for employment and business
creation stand to fall behind
economically. This book provides a
policy roadmap for the digital
economy and identifies the risks and
opportunities of this core sector in
the twenty-first-century economy.
Su-35
‧ ‧ ‧
2019-03-31
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The Fight for Influence Alexey
Malashenko 2013-12-10 Russian
influence in Central Asia is waning.
Since attaining independence,
Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan,
Turkmenistan, and Uzbekistan have
forged their own paths—building
relationships with outside powers and
throwing off the last vestiges of
Soviet domination. But in many ways,
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Moscow still sees Central Asia
through the lens of the Soviet Union,
and it struggles to redefine Russian
relations with the region. In The
Fight for Influence, Alexey
Malashenko offers a comprehensive
analysis of Russian policies and
prospects in Central Asia. It is
clear that Russian policy in the
formerly Soviet-controlled region is
entering uncharted territory. But
does Moscow understand the
fundamental shifts under way?
Malashenko argues that it is time for
Russia to rethink its approach to
Central Asia. Contents 1. Wasted
Opportunities 2. Regional Instruments
of Influence 3. Russia and Islam in
Central Asia: Problems of Migration
4. Kazakhstan and Its Neighborhood 5.
Kyrgyzstan—The Exception 6.
Tajikistan: Authoritarian, Fragile,
and Facing Difficult Challenges 7.
Turkmenistan: No Longer Exotic, But
Still Authoritarian 8. Uzbekistan: Is
There a Potential for Change?
ru-recept-india

Conclusion Who Challenges Russia in
Central Asia?
Psychological Perspectives on
Childcare in Indian Indigenous Health
Systems Malavika Kapur 2015-06-22
This book examines childcare in
ancient Indian health systems from
the perspective of developmental
psychology. The author extensively
studies ancient texts and charts from
Ayurveda, Unani, Siddha and Tibetan
medicines and analyses how gleanings
from these systems can be useful in
creating preferred practices for
modern childcare systems. Though the
four systems originated in different
geographical regions, they share many
common core constructs of a holistic
approach consisting of mind-body
unity. The core of psychological
healing in these systems rests on
bringing about harmony and balance of
disturbed functions through diet,
daily regimen and drugs. However,
despite commonalities, understanding
of childcare in the four systems
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varies a great deal. The differences
seem to be rooted in local
sociocultural, religious and folk
healing practices. Remarkably, in all
of them, prescriptions of drugs and
behaviour are psychologically
grounded and uncannily modern from
the perspective of developmental
psychology. The book raises the
following questions as important for
further research: whether holistic
approaches be adopted for the
empirical study of indigenous health
systems, where their strength lies;
whether personality frameworks
identified in the four systems can be
incorporated into contemporary
medical practice to its advantage;
whether preferred childcare practices
among the four systems can be studied
empirically in current paediatric,
psychological and parenting research;
and whether faith, if it is of
importance to the patient, can be
incorporated as an element into
contemporary medical practice.
ru-recept-india

Indian National Bibliography B. S.
Kesavan 2010
Census of India, 1981 1981
Proceedings of the Indian National
Science Academy Indian National
Science Academy 1988
History & Mathematics Grinin, Leonid
2014-10-15 The present yearbook
(which is the fourth in the series)
is subtitled Trends & Cycles. It is
devoted to cyclical and trend
dynamics in society and nature;
special attention is paid to economic
and demographic aspects, in
particular to the mathematical
modeling of the Malthusian and postMalthusian traps' dynamics. An
increasingly important role is played
by new directions in historical
research that study long-term dynamic
processes and quantitative changes.
This kind of history can hardly
develop without the application of
mathematical methods. There is a
tendency to study history as a system
of various processes, within which
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one can detect waves and cycles of
different lengths – from a few years
to several centuries, or even
millennia. The contributions to this
yearbook present a qualitative and
quantitative analysis of global
historical, political, economic and
demographic processes, as well as
their mathematical models. This issue
of the yearbook consists of three
main sections: (I) Long-Term Trends
in Nature and Society; (II) Cyclical
Processes in Pre-industrial
Societies; (III) Contemporary History
and Processes. We hope that this
issue of the yearbook will be
interesting and useful both for
historians and mathematicians, as
well as for all those dealing with
various social and natural sciences.
Doing Business in Emerging Markets
Sudhir Rana 2021-09-27 This volume
presents a comprehensive analysis of
the business, financial and economic
aspects of emerging markets. Using
case studies from India, Turkey,
ru-recept-india

Bangladesh and Africa, it discusses
themes such as megaprojects,
infrastructure and sustainability;
cross-border mergers and
acquisitions; a new paradigm for
educational markets; exports
competitiveness; work engagement in
service sector; mobile banking and
crowdfunding; and venture capital
flow into emerging economies, to
focus on the trade, foreign
investment, financial, and social
progress of these economies. The
chapters review the current state,
learnings, changing scenarios,
business practices, and financial and
economic perspectives across emerging
markets while examining progression,
challenges and the way forward. With
its rigorous approach and topical
content, this book will be useful to
scholars and researchers of
management studies, business
management, financial management,
business economics, international
business, finance and marketing,
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development studies and economics. It
will also interest policymakers and
practitioners in the field.
A key to the classical pronunciation
of Greek, Latin, and Scripture proper
names, etc John WALKER (the
Philologist.) 1831
New Approaches to Slavic Verbs of
Motion Viktoria Hasko 2010 This
volume unifies a wide breadth of
interdisciplinary studies examining
the expression of motion in Slavic
languages. The contributors to the
volume have joined in the discussion
of Slavic motion talk from
diachronic, typological, comparative,
cognitive, and acquisitional
perspectives with a particular focus
on verbs of motion, the nuclei of the
lexicalization patterns for encoding
motion. Motion verbs are notorious
among Slavic linguists for their
baffling idiosyncratic behavior in
their lexical, semantic, syntactical,
and aspectual characteristics. The
collaborative effort of this volume
ru-recept-india

is aimed both at highlighting and
accounting for the unique properties
of Slavic verbs of motion and at
situating Slavic languages within the
larger framework of typological
research investigating crosslinguistic encoding of the motion
domain. Due to the multiplicity of
approaches to the linguistic analysis
the collection offers, it will
suitably complement courses and
programs of study focusing on Slavic
linguistics as well as typology,
diachronic and comparative
linguistics, semantics, and second
language acquisition. "This important
book is a model of in-depth
exploration that is much needed:
intra-typological, diachronic, and
synchronic exploration of contrasting
ways of encoding a particular
semantic domain û in this case the
domain of motion events. The various
Slavic languages present contrasting
but related solutions to the
intersection of motion and aspect.
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And, as a group, they offer alternate
forms of satellite-framed typology,
in contrast to the more heavily
studied Germanic languages of this
general type. The up-to-date and
interdisciplinary nature of the
volume makes it essential reading in
cognitive and typological
linguistics."-Dan I. Slobin,
Professor Emeritus of Psychology and
Linguistics, University of
California, Berkeley "A feast for the
mind, with untold riches and variety:
different approaches, patterns and
usage, diachronic as well as
synchronic, Slavic and not just
Russian. All on a high intellectual
level from capable scholars. Ful besy
were the editors in every thing, That
to the feste was appertinent."-Alan
Timberlake, Columbia University
India's Railway History John Hurd II
2012-08-03 This handbook provides an
indispensable reference guide to most
aspects of the history of India’s
railways. The secondary literature is
ru-recept-india

surveyed, primary sources identified,
statistical and cartographic data
discussed, and a massive bibliography
made available.
Russian Foreign Policy Nikolas K.
Gvosdev 2013-08-22 In a truly
contemporary analysis of Moscow's
relations with its neighbors and
other strategic international actors,
Nikolas K. Gvosdev and Christopher
Marsh use a comprehensive vectors
approach, dividing the world into
eight geographic zones. Each vector
chapter looks at the dynamics of key
bilateral relationships while
highlighting major topical issues—oil
and energy, defense policy, economic
policy, the role of international
institutions, and the impact of major
interest groups or
influencers—demonstrating that Russia
formulates multiple, sometimes
contrasting, foreign policies.
Providing rich historical context as
well as exposure to the scholarly
literature, Russian Foreign Policy:
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Interests, Vectors, and Sectors
offers an incisive look at how and
why Russia partners with some states
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while it counter-balances others.
International Maps and Atlases in
Print Kenneth L. Winch 1976
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